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President’s Piece            September 2016 
 
Dear SBOC members, friends and colleagues: 
 

It’s hard to believe that we are closing in on the end of summer. I must 
admit that I am looking forward to fall and hopefully a bit of a slowdown in 
construction activity!! 
 

Thanks to all who attended the SBOC Lake Michigan Dinner Cruise 
celebrating SBOC’s 70th Anniversary. The Chicago skyline & fireworks 
were beautiful, the weather cooperated and a good time was had by all. 
 

Thanks to all who emailed and faxed in their registrations for the 2016 
SBOC Golf Outing being held Friday September 16th. We have a record 
number of golfers this year!!  There is only one tee time left and that is for 
1:45. If you are interested, email or fax in your registration ASAP as this 
is first come first served availability and one more foursome is all we can 
accept. Info is at bottom of the golf registration form (e-mailed & on the 
website/events). For those who registered already, please look for an 
upcoming e-mail outlining the tee time and foursomes. 
 

Finally, please note that our monthly membership meetings and lunch 
training sessions start back up this month! We have a very informative 
session by SecureView on residential blight solutions & alternative board-
up options that I am sure you will find very interesting. Please plan on 
attending. 
 

As always, you can keep up to date on SBOC activities simply by visiting 
our website: www.sboc-7.com where you will also find the link to our new 
Facebook Page!! Or you can find it by searching Suburban Building 
Officials Conference from your personal Facebook account. Please visit 
the page and give it a like!! You’ll receive meeting information, training 
opportunities and other important announcements!! 
 
September 2016 SBOC Membership Meeting: 
Date:  September 15th, 2016 
Time:   12:00 Noon 
Place:  Bucca Di Beppo Restaurant 

 90 Yorktown Mall Drive, Lombard, IL 60148 
Topic:  Blight Solutions & Board-up Options; Presented by: SecureView 

 Presenter: Jerry Durham 
Cost:    $20 payable upon entry (includes mini seminar and lunch). 
 
Thank You! 
Dan Buonamici 
SBOC President 2016 
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